
 
 

February, 2019 

Dear Parents, 

Greeting from Scindia Kanya Vidyalaya! 

The Government of India has made it mandatory to vaccinate the students from the age of 9 
months to 15 years, against rubella and measles. 

If you wish your daughter to be given this vaccination, kindly send your consent by 
6th February 2019 on office@skvgwalior.org   

If your daughter has already been vaccinated, please share the details. 

Warm regards 

 

 

Nishi Misra 
Principal 
Scindia Kanya Vidyalaya 
Gwalior 
 
 
 


